
 
 
 
 
 

February 20, 2013 
 
 

NOTICE OF APPOINTMENT OF  
ACTING EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR AND SECRETARY 

 
 
 
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
Following the appointment of David W. Danner to be the Chairman of the Washington 
Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission), the Commission has appointed 
Steven V. King as Acting Executive Director and Secretary.  All filings and 
correspondence with the Commission should be addressed as follows: 

Steven V. King 
Acting Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
 
 
 
 
STEVEN V. KING 
Acting Executive Director and Secretary 


